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10 Apr 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Change in Home-based Learning (HBL) dates in Term 2 
 
We have adjusted the HBL dates in Term 2.  Please refer to the table below for the details: 
 
 

Original HBL Dates in Term 2 New HBL Dates in Term 2 

Week 2: 31 Mar Completed 

Week 4: 14 Apr Week 4: 14 Apr (as planned) 

Week 6: 28 Apr Week 5: 21 Apr (New HBL date) 

Week 8: 12 May Week 8: 12 May (as planned)  

YSS Cross-country event 

 
 
Do take note of the change. On 21 Apr, all students (including Sec 4 and 5) will remain at home for 
their lessons. There will be a mixture of synchronous and asynchronous lessons for the students for 
the day.  
 
On 21 Apr, the school day will end for Muslim students and staff at 10:30 am as it is the eve of Hari 
Raya Puasa.  Muslim students are required to participate in online lessons until 10:30 am.  
 
There will be no after-school programmes on that day. School will end at 12:30 pm for the rest of the 
students and staff.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish our Muslim parents and students a Selamat Hari Raya 
Aidil Fitri. Do enjoy the festivities and time with your loved ones.  
 
Regards 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Regina Lee  
Principal  
 
 
 


